
Michelle Roy, P.Eng. 
Northeast Councillor 

Fellow members,  
 
I am Michelle Roy P.Eng. I have been a member of the Association of Professional Engineers and 
Geoscientists of New Brunswick since 2007. I have over 10 years experience in the consulting industry 
(municipal infrastructure) as well as 3 years experience teaching at the Collège Communautaire du 
Nouveau-Brunswick. I am seeking your support in becoming the Northeastern branch councillor.  
 
I believe in the APEGNB’s mandate. The practice of the engineering and geoscientists’ profession 
requires specific knowledge and training. Therefore, the need to self regulate is very important to 
ensure public safety. We must maintain a good working relationship with the government as well as a 
relationship of trust with the public.  
 
As someone who is known for their professionalism, work ethic and communication skills, I consider 
myself to be an ideal candidate. In the past, I have seated at the council for the Chaleurs Bay Watershed 
Group as well as the Comité récréatif de Nigadoo. Having never been a part of the APEGNB council, I will 
bring a fresh perspective and new energy to the table.  
 

Thank you for your vote! 


